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American Association of State Troopers (AAST) to Conduct 

11th Annual National "Best Looking Cruiser" Contest 
 

The American Association of State Troopers will conduct their annual "Best Looking Cruiser" 
contest for the 11th time beginning today, Monday the 15th of July. The Florida Highway Patrol 
cruiser was voted the “2024 Best Looking Cruiser” thereby earning them the coveted cover 
page. The contest began as a friendly competition between state agencies and is proving to be a 
fun and engaging way to allow our state’s community members to support and interact with 
law enforcement in a positive manner. 
 
Voting will begin Monday, July 15, 2024, 10:00 a.m. (EST) and continue through 
Monday, July 29, 2024, at 12:00 p.m. (EST).  

This year’s contest will again be tabulated through the SurveyMonkey website, and for added 
protection against double voting we have added a captcha question and will be monitoring both 
time stamps and IP addresses as well. To cast your vote in the “2024 Best Looking Cruiser 
Contest” you can access the website link through the AAST Facebook page or our website 
www.statetroopers.org. Simply click the link provided and scroll through the state agency 
photos to find your favorite cruiser. To cast your vote, scroll through the photos and at the 
bottom of the page select your favorite cruiser from the drop-down menu. You will also have 
to answer the simple Captcha question as a requirement to submit the vote. Agency rankings 
will be posted on the Facebook page daily. 

 
The winner will be presented with the "Best Looking Cruiser Award" and featured on the cover 
of the AAST’s “America's Best Looking Trooper Cruisers 2025 Wall Calendar."  The calendars 
will be available for purchase at www.statetroopers.org beginning October 1, 2024. Calendar 
sales will benefit the American Association of State Troopers Foundation, which provides 
educational scholarships to dependents of member troopers. 

We would like to say a special thank you to our marquee sponsors: 
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